
	
  

FREE Hockey Clinics 
Offered By the  

Cardinals Hockey Club 
The Cardinals Hockey Club is sponsoring three free clinics to 
residents of Westwood, Washington Township, Oradell and 

River Edge. These clinics will be offered to children ten years 
old and younger. 

The clinics will be focusing on hockey skating techniques and 
skill development. The following equipment is required for 
this clinic: helmet, elbow and knee pads, hockey gloves, 

stick and hockey skates (either your own or rented). 

The clinics will be Sunday, December 7, 14 and 21, from 6-
8PM at Fritz Dietl, 639 Broadway, Westwood, NJ. 

Registration for the free clinics is ongoing. Please email 
cardinalshockeyclub@gmail.com to register for the free 

clinics and for additional information. 

Beginning January 4, 2015 we will be offering additional 
clinics in 8 week sessions for a cost of $175. These clinics 
will also be held at Fritz Dietl in Westwood. Please email 

cardinalshockeyclub@gmail.com to register for the 8 week 
session and for additional information. Each skater must 

supply their own full hockey equipment and skates. 

Any questions, email cardinalshockeyclub@gmail.com. 

	
  


